
June 16, 2020 – Phone Conference with Josie Schultz (DNR), Jim Walden (DNR vapor expert), Paul Killian 
(GEI Consultants), Jason Sladky (City of Green Bay Plumbing inspector) 

- City of Green Bay able to bring televising truck to the site and dye different drains to see where 
sanitary laterals go to. 

o They should be able to perform this within 2 weeks  
o Will work with Paul Killian on this – provided his email and phone number to Jason 

Sladky 
- Believe all sumps discharge to the sanitary sewer 
- Northwest sump runs frequently 
- 48-inch sump is located beneath the stairs in the basement 
- Paul Killian to sample sump water  
- Two sumps along east wall appear to be dry, and are sanitary ejector pits 
- Paul Killian planning to perform HVAC audit for air exchange and handling on all tenant spaces 
- Blower fan for piping runs beneath the slab-on-grade portion of the building is no longer 

running 
o Bad bearings on the fan  
o Paul said should be fixed by the end of next week 

- Jason Sladky said Jim’s Music had approximately 10 people in the store when he did a site visit a 
couple weeks ago 

o Employees working in the basement 
o Looked like they were preparing to accept music lessons. 

- South portion of basement is wet – probably contributing to vapor issue 

 


